
 

Drug World of Cold Spring, LLC 
55 Chestnut St. 

Cold Spring, NY 10516 
T: 845-265-6352 F: 845-265-6076 

 
W:\Camp\SURPRISE LAKE CAMP\2024\DrugWorld_2024_SLCParentLetter.docx 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

Drug World Pharmacy is delighted to partner with Surprise Lake Camp again this summer! As in previous 
years, we will manage the camp's pharmaceutical needs and provide dispensing and pre-packaging 
services for all campers' personal medications and vitamins. This partnership allows camp staff to focus 
on creating unforgettable summer experiences for your children. We need your cooperation to make 
this happen! 

Please take a moment to complete our pharmacy form, even if your child does not require daily 
medication or vitamins. This ensures we have all necessary information to address any issues that may 
arise during the summer, such as summer bugs or rashes. You can access the form here:  
https://www.drugworld.com/SLC-summer-camp. The completed form should be submitted as soon as 
possible. 

Please pay special attention to the "Medications" section of the form. Any pill-form medications will be 
dispensed in compliance dose packaging for easier and safer administration at 
camp. Each packet is clearly labeled with the camper's name, medication(s) 
name, Rx number, date, and specific dispensing instructions. All medications 
will be delivered to the Health Center before the campers' arrival. 
Prescriptions are due no later than June 7, 2024. Failure to submit the 
paperwork or prescriptions by this date will result in incurring a late fee.   

When filling your child's medication at home the month before camp, please request a "short fill" up to 
the date your child starts camp. This will ensure that we can have the medication at camp prior to your 
child’s arrival. We understand this process can be confusing, so we have drafted and attached a 
“Physician Letter” for your convenience. We encourage you to download it, fill it out, and give it to your 
child’s doctor. If you have any questions or need assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us. We are 
here to help! 

As a family-owned local pharmacy, we take pride in providing exceptional service to our customers, 
including you. If you encounter any challenges during the summer, such as forgotten essentials or lost 
items, remember that we are only a phone call away. Surprise gifts and "I Love You" packages are just a 
call or click away. Reach us anytime at camp@drugworld.com or by phone at (845) 265-6352 x129. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Mark, Heidi, Caitlin & the Entire Crew at Drug World 
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